
NB-35 CORRESPONDENCE – Karen Edwards 

From: Karen Edwards [mailto:kledwards1010@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2015 8:42 AM 

To: Tonya Martin 
Subject: Traffic around Lafayette in the morning when school is becoming in session 

and when they let 

Parents will double and triple park so you can not get up and down the street and I just 
thought in the second picture you'd like to see that there was parking available. We need 
a traffic cop or we need to school to take some kind of responsibility and put this in order 
please 
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